
 

 

Quesnel Search & Rescue Society 

PO Box 4531 

Quesnel, B.C. 

V2J 3J8 

 

 

http://www.quesnelsar.ca    

 

 

CRD 

Central Cariboo – Williams Lake 

Suite D, 180 North 3rd Avenue 

Williams Lake, BC 

V2G 2A4 

 

Attention: Stephanie MASON 

 

Good Day Stephanie: 

 

This letter is forwarded, as per your request. 

 

Quesnel Search & Rescue is requesting an increase in our annual Fee for Service that we receive from 

the CRD, as per Bylaw No 4296. 

 

We received our first Fee for Service in 2008. 

At that time Expense related to this funding was in the amount of $24,585.81. 

 

In the fiscal year for 2017 the expense related to this funding was in the amount of $43,260.78. 

 

This indicates an increase of approximately 75% in our annual expenses, since we first started 

receiving this Fee for Service. 

 

We request that this change in expense be considered in regards to an increase in the Annual Fee for 

Service for Quesnel Search & Rescue. 

 

 

 
Bob Zimmerman, President 

Quesnel Search & Rescue 

rzimmerman@shaw.ca 

250-983-8417 
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